COPY.

20th Zeptember, 19lf,

KOEER.

2271 “SAIKAL “ARU» As recommended., It 1o cag@luded
that the freeboard has been verified but yeu will be good
nough to confirm this.

I have to acknowledge the receipt of Yyour letter of
2 14%h July last respecting the vessels belonging to the
Peaka chosen Eaisha, end to acguaint you that your remarks
ve@ been duly noted.
n the circumstances no action will be teken in the matter
til you have had an opportunity to interview the principals

b suggested, and I shali be gled to hear from you again on

he subject as soou se possible.
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